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RESPONSE TO NRC GROUNDWATER CHARACTERIZATION QUESTIONS, PSEG
NUCLEAR, LLC, SALEM GENERATING STATION

William,

Thank you for taking the time to present your questions regarding the Vincentown Formation.
The answers to your hydrogeology questions can be found in the Well AA-V Installation
Report. Answers to your radionuclide questions can be found in Sections 2.5 and 3.5 and
Appendix A of the Remedial Action Progress Report (RAPR), First Quarter 2014. I think your
review of these reports will prove useful as you refine the conceptual understanding of
groundwater in the vicinity of the Station. A copy of the above mentioned RAPR was sent to
you on October 9, 2014. Understanding that you likely do not have a copy of the Well AA-V
Installation Report, I have requested ARCADIS send you an electronic version (on Compact
Disc) for your files (enclosed). Feel free to contact me at (856) 339-7903 if you have further
questions.

Sincerely,

Brendan M. Daly
Environmental and Sustainability Manager


